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SGFS has reviewed the liaison statement from ITU-T Study Group 7 (SGFS/N1033) and 
welcomes the input.

The actions and information contained in the contribution will be further reviewed in the 
context of the work in each of the corresponding areas as progressed in the workshops; 
SGFS will inform Study Group 7 on further progression.

SGFS was happy to notice the interest of ITU-T SG 7 in the Informal Quality Service 
through the "list of contact persons for informal review of PDISPs". This list has been 
included in the current revision of SGFS Standing Document 3 (SGFS N1053). In this 
context SGFS want to draw the attention of SG 7 to the following items:
- the list of names may be better termed "list of contact persons for the Informal 

Quality Service" (being the name of the service);
- SD3 is organized in a way which allows the reviewers to be identified, given (part 

of) the profile subclasses (a list of such subclasses is attached). To facilitate 
maintenance of SD3, SG 7 is asked to submit additional information on particular 

f ields of expertise of reviewers.


